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•Comments:

Dear Mr. Coperich;

Thank you for the e-mail. I already upload the SAR test data for FCC ID: N79CNI-800D in a pdf file.
Please review it. Since this RF module can not operate individually, we tested in a final configuration.
Also, please refer to the page 5 of 22 for the attachment. We need your help to finish this project ASAP
because this project has been in FCC for six (6) months. Our customer needs the approval of this
product. They are getting penalty right now. If you have any question, please contact me at (408) 732
9162. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

John Chan

230 Commercial St., Ste. 2
Sunnyvale, CA 94086
Phone: 408.732.9162
Fax: 408.732.9164


